
Oneida Public Transit will be closed during the following hours and days: 

 

Thursday, May 8th:  Closed between 2pm-4pm for the Grand 

      Opening at Public Transit facility 

Friday, May 23rd:   Closed in observance of Oneida Code  

      Talkers Day 

Monday, May 26th:  Closed in observance of Memorial Day 

 
Please plan trips accordingly. If you have any questions, contact us at 920-496-5770. 

 

Yaw^ko (Thank You) 


